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Nick Hayhurst

From: Nick Hayhurst
Sent: 06 October 2023 11:28
To: Nick Hayhurst
Subject: Tree Surgeon Advice - 12 Rheda Close, Frizington

Hi  
 
it’s Mr Price from all seasons in regards to the trees at the back of Mr L.G.Campbell property - 12 Rheda Close 
Frizington. 
 
We have been and surveyed the trees which are clearly over shadowing number 12 we think it would be very fair for 
permission to take just over half from the height of the trees thanks in advance  
 
best regards  
 
Mr Price  
 


